
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) Southeast Region continues progress on rehabilita-
tion of pavement and bridges on west Capitol Drive.   
 
Traffic Impacts/Stage Changes—Gumina Rd. (West)  - Springdale Intersection 
During the week of July 30th - (Target Date  - Tomorrow—Tuesday, July 31st), department contractor will 
begin additional pavement rehabilitation work on westbound Capitol Drive at Springdale Rd..   The single 
lane closure currently in place from Brookfield Rd. to just east of Springdale Rd. will be extended to the 
west project limits in order to remove and replace pavement and coordinate grading and guardrail instal-
lation on the westbound approach to the bridge over Duplainville Rd.. 
 
Access will continue to be maintained at the Gumina Rd. intersection during construction, however the 
department encourages the use of the intersection of Gumina Rd. to the east near Barker Rd. until pave-
ment is restored.   
 
Springdale Rd. Paving 
Contractor is currently scheduled to begin asphalt paving operations on Springdale Rd. on Wednesday Au-
gust 1st.   Anticipate that driveway access might be interrupted for a short duration during paving opera-
tions.   
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